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Dear Parents,

What’s Happening
The Daffodils are busy exploring
jungle animals. Our daily circle time
includes conversations about these
animals such as: What food do they
eat? What sound do they make?.
The Children just love to talk. The
children have been busy creating
some 2D & 3D animals for our
Jungle Forest.

Show & Tell
We have show & tell everyday and it
would be wonderful if your children
could bring a toy, a book or a picture
to share with their friends. Show
and tell develops their speaking and
listening skills.
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Saying Goodbye
Sadly we are saying goodbye to
several children. Yaya has left us to
start the new term at a Thai School.
Becca will join her big brothers in
another school and Noah is going to
a Thai-Bilingual School. We will all
miss you and yet we wish you all the
very best in your new schools.

Welcome
Welcome Emma and her family.
Emma has joined us after the
Songkran Holidays.

Art Auction ( 12th June )
The children have been creating
some very colorful canvases as part
of our group project and as well
creating masterpieces for the
auction. Hope to see you all on the
12th June.

Cheers,
T. Mhel
P. Sai, P. Toi, and P. Pui



Doctors on DutyDaffodils
2014/2015



Let’s Beat the Heat!
Let’s Go Water Play!
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